
 

 

On March 1, 2021, Montana-Dakota Utilities Co.  

filed with the South Dakota Public Utilities 

Commission a revision to the Rate 59 tariff which 

affects all Montana-Dakota Utilities Co.’s electric 

customers in South Dakota.  The revised rates and 

South Dakota rules and regulations are available in 

this office for inspection.  
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